
 

                                
 
8th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
A reminder that Wednesday 16th October is our Year 3 Ancient Egyptian day, where the 
children will be participating in different activities related to our learning this term. 
 
The children will be wearing the costumes they have designed and made during our Art 
lessons. We will change into these in class after morning registration. Our costumes will go 
over the top of our clothes, so please can we ask you to send your child to school wearing 
light coloured shorts/leggings & t-shirt on the day. 
 
Please note that there will be no opportunity for parents to take photos. We will make sure 
to take lots of pictures and share these via our class blogs. Your child will also bring home 
their Egyptian costume at the end of the day and should be able to tell you all about their 
learning! 
 
If you have any questions about our Ancient Egyptian day, please do contact your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year Three team 


